T T

Ministry of External Affairs
[Americas Division]

South Block, New Delhi
Date:28.01.2020

Subject: Information sought under Right to Information Act, 2005.
Sir, |
This has reference to your RTl application dated 23/12/2019

(MOCAF/R/2019/51118) seeking information vide point no. 3 regarding number of visas
granted by US embassy to Brahmins and those following caste hierarchy.

2 The subject matter does not pertain to this Division.
S The RTI application is disposed of accordingly.
4, If you are aggrieved with this reply, you may prefer an appeal with Joint

Secretary (Americas) & Appellate AuthorityRoom no 179, Ministry of External
Affairs,.South Block, New Delhi, Tel:+91-11-23792070, Fax:+91-11-23011996,
email;jsams@mea.gov.in within thirty days from the date of receipt of this response.

(Pravem mar)

CPIO & Under Secretary
(AMS Division)

Copy to:

i. Ms Deepa Jain, Under Secretary (RTI), RTI Cell, Room No. A-2021, Ministry of
External Affairs, Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan, New Delhi [Tel: 4901 5226; Fax: 4901
5232,

ii. Mr. T Ajungla Jamir, Director (CPV) & CPIO, Room No. 3, CPV Division, Ministry of
External Affaris, Patiala House Annexe, Tilak Marg, New Delhi-01 [ Tel: 011-23388015]




